January 10th, 2025.

Central Valley Ag here in the Fullerton location have been working with Knopik Farms
for many years. We have seen the capability they have in being a good steward of the land.
They constantly try to learn and adapt new techniques and practices each and every year. They
are always willing to share valuable information within the community about their yearly tests/
trials. We can validate that Knopik Farms has seen first hand what it takes to operate |
autonomous drones in a safe and professional manner while providing tremendous resulits in
the field. We feel that they are very fitting to receive the 2024-2025 PRO-AG Grant in helping
our community move forward towards job development and sustainability in agriculture as a
whole. The proposed tests they plan to put into action will be key information that will lead to
more employment opportunities in our small communities!

Sincerely,

Tyler Kolar
(Fullerton CVA Lacation Manager)
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